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Writing in the most recent edition [1]of the European Journal of Hospital Pharmacy, EAHP
Policy and Advocacy Officer Richard Price outlines the potential opportunity to advance
hospital pharmacy specialisation within the current review of the Directive for the Mutual
Recognition of Professional Qualifications.
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